BENZONIA TOWNSHIP
1020 Michigan Ave.
Benzonia, MI 49616

231-882-4411

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE TOWNSHIP BOARD: Budget
Wednesday, January 23, 2019

Approved:

The special meeting of the Benzonia Township Board was called to order on
Wednesday, January 23, 2019 at 11:07am by Supervisor Jason Barnard.

The clerk called the roll: Present were Jim Sheets, Karen Burns, Jason Barnard,
Sheila Priest and Diana Heller.

The clerk read the reason for the meeting, posted at 1:30pm, January 16, 2019,
which is to further discuss the Budget for the upcoming year, 2019 — 2020.

The treasurer, Karen Burns opened the discussion on the budgets:
There was discussion on the General Fund and

Discussion on the Fire Department Fund

Discussion on the West Benzie Joint Planning

Discussion on the Road Improvement

Discussion on the Capital Improvements

Discussion on the Parks Improvement fund

Discussion on the Library budget.

At the Board meeting on February 13, 2019, we will have the finalized budget
to be approved and laid on the clerks table until the March 13, 2019 public
meeting for final approval.

Motion to adjourn the meeting by Karen Burns and supported by Sheila Priest.
Meeting adjourned at 11:50 am.

Respectfully submitted by:

Diana L. Heller,
Clerk, Benzonia Township



